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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/12/2024  12:35:542024/5435/P OBJ Janine Griffis The proposal to install a metal security gate on the facade is contrary to Policy EC2 of the Hampstead 

Neighbourhood Plan, which states: "External security shutters, grilles of meshes will not be supported."

The proposal is also contrary to the Hampstead Area Conservation Statement, which states that there will be a 

presumption again grilles or meshes.

Metal grilles, especially solid ones, while they might be helpful to the individual shop or restaurant, in general 

harm the aesthetic and economic vibrancy of high streets, particularly in conservation areas and are therefore 

also contrary to DH1 and DH2 of the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan.
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